Southwest Christian Ministerial Fellowship

2710 Columbus St. Grove City, OH 43123
White Christmas Program

September 9, 2020

Mr. Duane Shaul. Treasurer
Grove City Evening Lions Club
4118 Sassafras Ct.

Grove City, OH 43123

pear Mr. Shaul.

On behalf of the Southwest Christian Ministerial Fellowship and the Grove City Food
Pantry-Emergency Fund Inc., thank you for the Grove City Evening Lions Club very
generous donation of $575 to the Ministerial Association’s annual White Chrisumas
program. We are blessed to have your club part of the Grove City community. Please
extend our gratitude to the Ohio District 13-F as well for their understanding of the
importance of our program, especially during this pandemic.

This project is truly a community effort that involves local students, area businesses.

organizations and churches. We know your donation helps to make the Christmas season
a little brighter for needy families in the community.

We appreciate your continued support of this program. Grove City Food Pantry-
Emergency Fund Inc is a 501c3 nonprofit organization and no remuneration was
provided in consideration of this donation.

May God bless you and the Grove City Evening Lions Club.

Sincerely,

>

Patrick Fahy
Southwest Christian Ministerial Association
White Christmas Program Coordinator




